Driver Responsibility Fee
2 messages

Milroy,Michael <michael.milroy@kentcountymi.gov> Fri, Mar 23, 2018 at 5:41 PM
Reply-To: madem@googlegroups.com
To: "madcm@googlegroups.com” <madecm@googlegroups.com>

Good Afternoon,

The Michigan Secretary of State posted on March 14, 2018, a page regarding the Elimination of Driver Responsibility
Fees. There is link contained within the page to FAQ's. | have printed both and they are now on the table for the
defendant’s to review. The link is posted below.

http:/AMmww.michigan.gov/driverresponsibility/

Have a great weekend.

Michael J. Milroy

Attorney Magistrate

63" District Court

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "MADCM" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to madcm+unsubscribe@
googlegroups.com.

To post to this group, send email to madcm@googlegroups.com.

Visit this group at https://groups.google.com/group/madcm.

For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/d/optout.

James Patrick Brennan <jbrennan@ferndalecourt.com> Fri, Mar 23, 2018 at 5:47 PM
Reply-To: madecm@googlegroups.com
To: MADCM <madcm@googlegroups.com>

Great idea. Thanks Mike. I'll let you know if we follow suit. Have a great weekend. Brennan

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid
[Quoted text hidden]




